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Seborga,	February	13th,	2019	
	
	
Object:	Message	of	condolences	for	the	passing	of	HRH	Prince	Leonard	I	
	
	
Your	Royal	Highness,	
	

it	is	with	great	sadness	that	I	learned	of	the	passing	of	HRH	Prince	Leonard	I.	
	
The	 People	 of	 the	 Seborga,	 the	 Crown	 Council	 and	 I	 wish	 to	 express	 our	 most	 sincere	
condolences	to	Your	Royal	Highness	and	to	the	People	of	the	Principality	of	Hutt	River	in	this	
dark	hour	and	we	ask	you	to	receive	our	profound	sympathy.	
	

Be	assured,	Your	Royal	Highness,	of	the	friendship	of	the	Principality	of	Seborga.	
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Via	Western	Australia	6535	

HSH	MARCELLO	I	
Prince	of	Seborga	

MAURO	CARASSALE	
Secretary	of	State	

NINA	DÖBLER	MENEGATTO	
Crown	Counsellor	
for	Foreign	Affairs	


